
 
 

 

TO:  Honorable Chair Eggers and 

  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 

 

FROM: Jeanette L. Phillips, CPA, CGFO, Chief Deputy Finance Director, 

  Finance Division 

 

SUBJECT: Report of Expenditures Incurred under the Incentives, Awards and 

  Recruitment Ordinance, Quarter Ended December 31, 2020 

 

DATE:  March 4, 2021 

 

Attached, please find the quarterly Report of Expenditures Incurred under the Incentives, 

Awards and Recruitment Ordinance #07-26.  Individual reports filed by the departments 

are also included for your reference. 

 

The expenditures in this report represent incentives and awards, promotional items, 

recruitment expenses and meals for purposes authorized in the Ordinance.  All 

expenditures were preauthorized by the County Administrator’s office or Appointing 

Authority unless the expenditure was previously approved as a continuing annual 

expenditure by the Board of County Commissioners in accordance with the approved 

policy, subject to availability of funds. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the report, please feel free to contact me at (727) 

464-8300 or jphillips@mypinellasclerk.org. 

 

CC. Angela Oxley, CPA, Assistant Finance Director 

 Anne Lawler, CPA, Senior Manager of Accounts Payable and Fixed Assets 
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